Email 220816 from Council to Inspector re flood risk issues

From: Alex Bartle 
Sent: 22 August 2016 14:31
To: Tony Blackburn
Cc: Bhupinder Dev
Subject: update on initial AAP flood risk question
Tony,

To provide an update to the Inspector relating to progress on the initial AAP flood risk query. 

On the 16th August 2016 the Council, along with flood risk consultants JBA, held a meeting with the Environment Agency(EA) to discuss the further flood risk evidence work the Council is proposing to undertake following the Inspector’s initial question regarding the Boxing Day Flood event and for the EA to provide an update regarding the flood outlines for this event. 

The following provides a summary of the actions from the meeting. 
Summary of Actions:

•             The EA to share data with JBA in relation to Boxing Day flood outlines and levels. 

•             JBA to assess implications of EA flood outlines on proposed AAP site allocations and produce addendum to the SFRA L2 in relation to those sites which were impacted by the Boxing Day flood event. JBA estimate that this additional work can be completed by 3rd week of September 2016. 

•             Following completion by JBA of further flood risk evidence (SFRA Level 2 Addendum) the Council will share updated evidence with Inspector/EA and seek to agree memorandum of understanding with the EA prior to the AAP Examination hearing session on flood risk on the 7th November 2016. 

•             The EA to provide an update directly to the AAP Inspector (Ms Louise Nurser) in regards to the initial AAP flood risk question and provide update on progress in relation to on-going-work on flood outlines impacting the AAPs
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